
Michigan  Residents  Who
Purchased Chicken Within the
Last Decade May be Eligible
to  Receive  Money  From  $181
Million Settlement
“Residents in Michigan and Wisconsin who purchased fresh or
frozen raw chicken within the last decade may be eligible to
receive some money back. Hagens Berman Sobol Shapiro and Cohen
Milstein, Sellers & Toll, two successful law firms based in
Illinois, announced on September 10,” reports Brenda Ordonez
in UP Matters.

“The  mass  producers  being  accused  of  price-fixing  chicken
products from January 1, 2009, through December 31, 2020,
include  Fieldale,  George’s,  Mar-Jac,  Peco,  Pilgrim’s,  and
Tyson. According to the lawsuit, these companies have denied
all claims being made in this lawsuit, but in order to “avoid
the further expense, inconvenience.”

Read the article.
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